
From:
To: Friddle, Kathryn M; Yetter, Angela D; cpud
Subject: Re: Mesta Park PRC
Date: Monday, September 30, 2024 11:09:14 AM
Attachments: ATT00001.png

Good morning. This following is the Mesta Park PRC report for applications this month.

HPCA-24-00067: The applicant proposes construction of a new covered porch at a side elevation. This has been heard previously and was continue.
The staff report advises that some new documentation has been provided but what was provided was insufficient. Our PRC agrees with the staff
recommend for denial without prejudice as the proposed work will have an adverse effect on the character of the district or property.

Anne 

From: Reporting2016@okc.gov <Reporting2016@okc.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 7:30:18 AM
To: kathryn.friddle@okc.gov <kathryn.friddle@okc.gov>; angela.yetter@okc.gov <angela.yetter@okc.gov>; CPUD@okc.gov <CPUD@okc.gov>
Subject: SZ HP New Cases Report
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*** Please visit the Citizen Portal for more detailed information at www.okc.gov/access, followed by the Planning tab. ***

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: This e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely for the person to which it is addressed and may contain
privileged and confidential information protected by law. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by
telephone or e-mail, destroy this message and delete any copies held in your electronic files. Unauthorized use and/or re-disclosure may subject you
to penalties under applicable state and federal laws.




